@

IMPORTANT NOTICE

Account Balance Charges

Dear Guest(s),

Welcome on board Zuiderdam! We are so pleased to have you on board for our Grand World
Voyage or segment.

Please be advised that due to updated credit card processing rules and the length of this
voyage, our credit card authorization process has changed. As a result, there will be multiple
settlements during this cruise.

Any balance owed on your account will be charged to the active credit card on file on the
following dates:

January 3, 2024 - First authorization (all guests)

January 30, 2024 - Puerto Vallarta, Mexico (all guests)

February 8, 2024 - Honolulu, Hawaii - (disembarking guests only)

February 28, 2024 - Tokyo, Japan (all guests, including disembarking guests)
March 23, 2024 - Singapore (all guests, including disembarking guests)

April 5, 2024 - Dubai (disembarking guests only)

April 20, 2024 - Rhodes, Greece (all guests)

May 1, 2024 - Ft. Lauderdale, Florida - Home Port - (all guests)

If you wish to change the active credit card on file, please visit Guest Services at least one day
before the above-mentioned dates. At the end of your cruise, any remaining credit balance
will be credited at the end of your cruise to the active credit card.

You can review your shipboard account at any time in the Navigator app, on your stateroom
television or by visiting Guest Services on Deck 1, Atrium. For any billing related questions, do
not hesitate to contact Guest Services by dialing 90 or visiting the Guest Services desk.

Thank you for your understanding and on behalf of all of us on Zuiderdam, we wish you a bon
voyage.

Regards,

Guest Services
Zuiderdam
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